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SALISBURY, MD Poor weather forced the postponement of the Alfred University women's lacrosse team's game at
Salisbury State Tuesday afternoon.According to the sports information office at Salisbury State, a mixture of snow and
harshly cold temperatures caused the postponement.It has not yet been if the game will be made up. The Lady Saxons
are in the midst of a weeklong stay in the Newport News, VA area, during which the team was to play Salisbury State.


